
Altitude Elementary School
27300 E. Southshore Dr.           
 Aurora, CO 80016

Altitude Elementary School
27300 E. Southshore Dr.           
 Aurora, CO 80016

Attendance: 720.886.4395
Main Office: 720.886.4300

Fax: 720.886.4388

J A N U A R Y  1 9 ,  2 0 2 4

MOOSE TRAXMOOSE TRAX

Dear Families,

Happy New Year and welcome back to school!  I hope winter break and the few inches of snow and freezing cold temperatures

provided ample time to spend with family and friends.  A new year means a New Year’s resolution.  My resolution is to lose

weight (again) AND keep a healthy perspective on what is truly important, and that is family, friends, and the importance of

having a positive attitude and growth mindset.  I feel especially blessed to be a part of the Altitude community and very

thankful to be a part of Moose Nation.  The staff and I are very excited to be back with your children as we begin the year

2024.  

This time of year, prospective Cherry Creek parents begin to look at different elementary schools to plan on where their

children are going to go to school.  Their children may be starting kindergarten, or they may be enrolling in upper grades.  

School of Choice (starting now) is for parents who live in the Cherry Creek School District and want their children to go to a

different Cherry Creek School aside from their home school.  Open Enrollment  is for parents that live outside the Cherry

Creek School District and would like their children to go to a Cherry Creek School.  

January begins the state testing season as well.  Students will be taking their mid-year STAR assessment which helps us

measure growth throughout the year.  We have our English Language Learners taking the ACCESS assessment, and our third

through fifth graders will take the Colorado Measurement of Academic Success (CMAS testing window is April 1 – May 2).  We

would like to thank the entire Altitude family for their support over the next few months.  We will continue to inspire all

students to think, to learn, to achieve, and to care. 

I would like to share a quote from The Happiness Advantage by Shawn Achor.  The quote is, “we can only learn to deal with

failure by actually experiencing failure, by living through it.  The earlier we face difficulties and drawbacks, the better

prepared we are to deal with the inevitable obstacles along our path.” Shawn uses this quote from the book The Pursuit of

Perfect from Tal Ben-Shahar.  Elementary school is the perfect place for students to lay the foundations for reading, writing

and math, but more importantly, lay the foundations for dealing with stress and anxiety and how to be resilient and persevere.  

Thank you for modeling how to deal with stressful experiences.  Your attitude and actions will help your children when they

face events and obstacles much greater than those they ever faced in elementary school.

Please help us get the word out for all pre-kindergarten and kindergarten students in the Altitude attendance area to go

register their students starting February 1st!  Cherry Creek’s Universal Pre-Kindergarten (UPK) and Kindergarten Roundup

registration information can be found on the district website (please see additional information within this newsletter).  It is an

immense help if we have a good handle on our numbers so we can keep our class sizes down and build a solid staffing plan.  If

you know of any pre-kindergarten and kindergarten Altitude Moose for the 2024-2025 school year, please tell them to go

register right away!  Also, if you are planning to move, please call Allie in the front office at 720-886-4301.  This will help us be

more accurate when predicting our enrollment.

Before winter break, we announced the 2023-2024 Altitude Teacher of the Year, Jen Christianson.  Ms. Christianson

represents all the teachers at Altitude Elementary School!  A common theme on her nominations was how hard she works to

make sure she is meeting all her students’ needs.  She also has high expectations and does whatever it takes to make sure her

students reach their potential.  Congratulations, Ms. Christianson!  You are very deserving of this honor!  Way to represent

Moose Nation!

Scott



January 31: District P.A.S.S. mtg (6-7:30pm) Grandview High School

January 31: Dairy Queen (24300 E. Smoky Hill Rd) Spirit Night 5-8pm

February 1: Registration Opens for UPK and Kindergarten

February 6: PTCO General Mtg (6pm) CLC

February 19 and 20: NO SCHOOL

February 20: ALT P.A.S.S. mtg (6pm) CLC

Events Snapshot:

From the clinic!

The clinic is in need of leggings and sweatpants, both
size 7/8 or small. If you are able to donate either of

these items, it would be greatly appreciated!



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe2QJql3PsjzWYiHn5V1NQbVxwa1ZBIA6Gb96VYktQowYlyKw/viewform




UPK
enrichment

https://www.cherrycreekschools.org/Page/14818
https://www.cherrycreekschools.org/Page/14040


admissions

admissions

nonresident

https://www.cherrycreekschools.org/Page/13994
https://www.cherrycreekschools.org/Page/13994
https://www.cherrycreekschools.org/Page/1770




http://www.girlsontherunrockies.org/


Calling all dads, grandads, uncles, and other male father-figures
interested in volunteering!

Please click HERE to fill out CCSD’s volunteer application (if you
haven’t already). This must be filled out each year by our volunteers.

Please click HERE to sign-up to be a WatchDOGS volunteer!

Yearbook price goes up to $30 February 1st!

https://apps.raptortech.com/Apply/NzU0OmVuLVVT
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4EAEAA2FA6FDC07-watch4#/


https://cdphe.colorado.gov/communicable-diseases/infectious-disease-guidelines-schools-childcare




FROM SEPTEMBER 1, 2023 THROUGH AUGUST 31, 2024, YOUTH 19 AND UNDER CAN

JUST HOP ON BOARD *

RTD is excited to welcome a future generation of transit users to experience all the

benefits at no cost.

Zero Fare for Youth is a one-year pilot program that aims to enhance the lives of RTD

customers and communities by reducing transportation costs for families.

By inviting youth ages 19 and under to ride the bus and train at no cost, we also remove

barriers to education and employment, while creating access to destinations across the

metro Denver region. If you’re new to our system, check out our How to Ride video.

*What Do I Need to Show When I Ride?

To ride at no cost as part of this program, you must be prepared to show one of the

following to the bus operator or fare inspector: current school ID, valid government-

issued ID, alien registration/permanent resident card, Military ID/dependent card with

DOB, RTD-issued youth special discount card.

Click HERE for more information!

https://www.cherrycreekschools.org/Page/2931
https://www.cherrycreekschools.org/Page/2931




Click HERE to Purchase Altitude Spiritwear!

https://altitudespiritwear.com/








English:  
Please contact Heather McDonnell at hmcdonnell2@cherrycreekschools.org for support with this
resource in your language.

 Amharic:      እነዝህን መረጃዎችን በተመለከተ በቋንቋዎ ዕገዛን ለማግኘት ከፈለጉ እባክዎን ተሊሌን በዝህ እሜይል ያግኙዋት

thirpa@cherrycreekschools.org.

Arabic: 
أو org.cherrycreekschools@jsebbahi يرجى االتصال بـ (جميعة صباحي أو جاودة العلمي) على (

org.cherrycreekschools@jdajanialami للحصول على الدعم مع هذا المورد باللغة العربية.

Chinese: 

如有需要，请经由 ctaylor9@cherrycreekschools.org 与凯瑟琳•泰勒联系，以您的语言获得此资
源 的支持。 

Hindi: 
अपनी भाषा में इस सं साधन के  समर्नथ के  लिए कृ पया जेम्स रसाइथिी को  
jrasaily@cherrycreekschools.org पर संपकथ करें। 

Korean: 
귀하의 언어로 이 자원에 대한 지원을 원하시면 (리아 리) 에게 (llee6@cherrycreekschools.org) 로 문의
하십시오. 

Nepali: 
कृ पया जेम्स रसाइथिीिाइथ jrasaily@cherrycreekschools.org मा तपाइथको भाषामा यो सं साधनको
सहयोगको िागी सम्पकथ गननहथ ोिा। 

Russian: 
Пожалуйста, обращайтесь к Ларисе Бака по адресу: lbaca3@cherrycreekschools.org для
получения  поддержки с помощью этого ресурса на своём языке. 

Somali: 
Fadlan la xiriir Omar Nur cinwaanka emaylka onur2@cherrycreekschools.org si aad u hesho
macluumaad ku qoran luqadaada. 

Spanish: 
Si necesita ayuda con este recurso en su idioma, póngase en contacto con Ilse Chavez
Maldonado en  ichavezmaldonado@cherrycreekschools.org, Rosa Han en
rhan4@cherrycreekschools.org, Helena  Gognat en hgognat@cherrycreekschools.org o
Monica Pantoja en mpantoja@cherrycreekschools.org.

Vietnamese: 
Vui lòng liên hệ với Thuý Ngọc tại Lchung2@cherrycreekschools.org để được hỗ trợ về tài
nguyên này  bằng tiếng Việt.


